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Gateway to hold an additional info session  
on Ophthalmic Medical Assistant program 

 
 

Gateway Technical College will hold an additional information session for 

a new Ophthalmic Medical Assistant program 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. March 12 in its 

Student Services office on its Racine Campus, 1001 S. Main St. 

The college already held one session, on Feb. 15. 

The program is a shared program with Lakeshore Technical College. That 

means that while four of the 11 technical diploma courses are Gateway courses 

– the remainder are Lakeshore courses – nearly all of them can be taken on the 

Racine Campus. General Education courses will need to be taken at Gateway or 

online.  

Students attend classes using instructional television in conjunction with 

an instructor-led, hands-on lab at Racine. Clinical experience will be offered in 

the Racine area for Gateway students, as well. Students will receive a diploma 

from Lakeshore upon completion. 

Ophthalmic assistants take measurements, prep patients for procedures, 

perform tests and take photographs and learn to fit contact lenses. They also 



check visual acuity and dilate the eyes for examination by the optometrist or 

ophthalmologist. 

For more information:  

www.gtc.edu/programs/technical-diplomas/ophthalmic-medical-assistant 

 
Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to ensure 
economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources to meet  

the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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